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Kieling, John, NMENV

From: Nina Sammons [ninasammons@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 11:25 AM
To: Kieling, John, NMENV
Subject: hearing

To: John Kieling 
 
I am concerned about the proposed Transuranic Waste Facility. As a citizen of NM I feel we have the right to 
express our concerns and have our questions answered at a public hearing as the project meets Class 3 
standards. 
Signed, 
Nina Sammons 
 
 
--  
Nina Sammons 
ninasammons@gmail.com 
 


